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Maths: 
This week we have been working on Area and Perimeter. A task has 

been put on Mathletics for the children to complete linked to their 

learning.  
 

English:  
Last week, in English, the children began to internalise our new 

WAGOLL ‘A Christmas Carol’. We will be working on looking at 

different tenses, Standard English, prepositional phrases, 

homophones and using expanded noun phrases to write a detailed 

setting description.  

Project homework: 
The children have another week to complete their homework that was 

set last week on ‘pollution’. We look forward to sharing their work 

next week.  
Christmas Performance: 
The Year 4 Christmas performance is Thursday 14th December and 

will begin at 1:30pm. A maximum of 2/3 guests per child please. We 

look forward to seeing you and hope to get you into the festive spirit.  

 

The children will be given a copy of the poem ‘Twas The Night before 

Christmas’, which they need to learn ready for our Christmas 

Performance (not all verses need to be learnt by every child – they 

are identified on their sheet). 
 

Christmas Fair this year is on Friday 1st December 5pm-8pm 

 

Miss Wells       Miss Willcox  Miss Brown 
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